

Academic Senate

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC PERSONNEL

February 6, 2024

To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair

Riverside Division Academic Senate

From:

Jang-Ting Guo, Chair Jung Jud Committee on Academic Personnel

Re: Proposed Revised Policy: Presidential Policy BFB-BUS-50: Controlled

Substances Use In Research and Teaching

In its February 5, 2024 meeting, CAP discussed the proposed revisions to the systemwide Presidential Policy on Controlled Substances Use In Research and Teaching. The committee commends the effort in clarifying the scope of duties of the Campus Controlled Substances Programs and the Controlled Substances Program Officers as well as several DEA-related issues, and appreciates its contextual coherence and definitional consistency. Accordingly, CAP has no further comment on this revised systemwide Presidential Policy.